
NEWS AND EVENTS TO WRAP UP THE SUMMER SEASON

Hope you were able to attend the Oktober Fest last Saturday, sponsored by the
FLFD Auxiliary. A great time was had by all! Yummy bratwursts and all the
German fixin's were served along with some tasty Apple Streudel for dessert!
The music was superb and kept everyone dancing! Several people enjoyed the
Corn Hole Tournament. The Auxiliary met their financial goal to purchase a
thermal-imaging camera for our fire department...a much needed piece of
equipment that will greatly help them during night time emergencies. Thank you
all for coming out and showing your support! Thank you Auxiliary board members
for your hard work and efforts to host a wonderful evening.

The summer season is coming to an end. Just a couple more events before the
Community Center gets closed up until next April. If you're in the community, plan
to join in on all of this coming Saturday's events.

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *

FLOA ANNUAL MEETING 
Saturday, September 21st at 2 PM 

FL Community Center House, 1111 Merzville Road

This is one FLOA Meeting that you won't want to miss! It's also the final meeting
of 2019. Listed below are some of the Agenda Items -----

GUEST SPEAKERS 
Debbie Roznovak from the USFS Black Ranger Mesa District, will make a
presentation about their "Travel Management Rule". In order to be compliant with
the Travel Management Rule (TMR), the Apache-Sitgreaves National Forests
(ASNFs) has to develop a travel plan that designates the roads, trails and open
areas where motorized travel is allowed. The plan must consider environmental
impacts on watersheds, wildlife habitat, cultural resources and communities.

For more information and how to submit comments, go to the Travel
Management Project Home Page. If you can't attend the meeting, be sure you
are informed of this "rule" that will bring some changes to our forest environment.

 

http://www.floa.club
https://www.fs.usda.gov/detail/asnf/landmanagement/?cid=stelprdb5200750


Cynthia Nemeth, Coconino County Parks and Recreation Director, will give a
report on the finalization of their 10 year Master Plan. Let's support the
possibilities of having Parks and Recreation representation here in our
community!

If you remember, Rachel Davis was with us last year to talk about the 10 year
plan and many of you filled out and sent in a survey with your input in support of
having something here in Forest Lakes. Here's your opportunity to hear of the
impact they had on improving our community.

Annual Election of Officers for the FLOA Board of Directors. Every year, three
board members terms are up and with it comes the opportunity to elect new
officers. This year, finishing their 3-year terms are Judy Nelson, Rosanne Smith,
and Judy Summers. Nominees will be introduced and nominations will also be
taken from the floor. Those who have submitted applications and agreed to run for
the board are Donna Brunton, Rosanne Smith, and Gabrielle Zornes.

Special Recognition of volunteers, including the announcement of FLOA's
Board of Directors choice for VOLUNTEER OF THE YEAR Award. Who will it
be??

Reports by other Forest Lakes organizations, such as Sheriff's Office, Fire
District, Water District, and Library.

Time for Call to the Public.

See you there!

DRINKS AND DESSERTS SWEET RECEPTION 
Saturday, September 21st starting at 4:30 PM

You are cordially invited to attend, hosted by the FLOA
Board of Directors, as a "Thank You for Your Support"
during this past year! It's FREE!

CARROT CAKE --- COWBOY CAKE --- COCONUT
PECAN PIE --- PUMPKIN PIE --- APPLE CIDER --- HOT CHOCOLATE --- AND
MORE!!

Then plan to stay for the PETER, PAUL & MARY REMEMBERED Concert that
begins at 5:30 PM. (See information below)



"PETER, PAUL & MARY REMEMBERED" Concert 
Saturday, September 21st 5:30 PM 
FL Community Center "Q" Building, 1111 Merzville
Road

FREE - Sponsored and paid for by The Forest Lakes
RV Resort

No reservations needed. First Come, First Served on
indoor seating. They will be playing inside the "Q".
About 90 chairs will be set up, but the doors will be
open for outdoor seating, too. Please bring your own chairs if you want to sit
outside. You might also want a blanket because as the sun sets, it will get chilly.

Check out their website to learn all about them! ppandmremembered.com.

FOREST LAKES COMMUNITY LIBRARY NEWS

The library is now selling 2020 calendars to raise money for Summer Reading
Programs for kids. There are photos of Forest Lakes including horses, bears,
snow etc.

The cost is $12/each and until the end of the year, We are running a special of 2
for $24!!

Stop by the Library and get yours!
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